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together with the registrant’s slate of directors. Effectively having three or more slates of
directors would compound the already confusing and time-consuming process for shareholders
and registrants alike currently face with two competing slates.

We believe that in situations where there are other shareholder nominees outside the Rule
14a-11 process, shareholders have clearly had the means to be heard and nominate board
members. To require companies to then also include additional nominees in their proxy
statements would turn the meeting into a “free-for-all.”

Further, in the case of an eight-member board with all directors up for election annually,
a shareholder could nominate a three person “short slate” outside the Rule 14a-11 process and
another shareholder could nominate an additional two members under the 14a-11 procedure.
The company would again be facing a change of control, with the swing members’ election
being largely funded by the company itself.

Therefore, we recommend that registrants be permitted to exclude from their proxy
statements, any Rule 14a-11 nominees if any shareholder properly puts forth nominee(s) on the
agenda for the meeting outside of the Rule 14a-11 process. In the event a solicitation in
opposition has been commenced subsequent to a company’s mailing of its proxy materials, we
believe it should be able to remove the Rule 14a-11-nominees from the meeting agenda. A
company could then communicate this through a press release or additional soliciting materials
pursuant to the existing proxy disclosure regime.

Thank you in advance for your consideration of these comments. We would be happy to
further discuss our concerns at your convenience.

Very Truly Yoqé

effrey R. Vetter Daniel
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